
February 11, 1976 

Mr. Av dis A. Derounian 
23 Inn ss Place 
Manhasset, New York 11030 

Dear Mr. Derounian: 

Some time ago we wrote you asking that you 
renew your St. Vartan Stewardship for another 
year. 1e are 1 ost anxious to hear from you in 
this r gard, and would be happy if you could 
respon . 

Your inttial enrollment as a Steward is evidence 
of you awareness of the importance of this 
progran to our Diocese. 

It is ur hope that t is awareness will prompt 
you to continue your support. 

vb 

Sincerely, 

Stephen Kambourian 
Executive Director 


